
TWU WIN - PERTH HOTEL UPDATE

TWU members have consistently raised issues with
accommodation in Perth, and we’ve have a
significant win today thanks to your persistence.
Following a TWU meeting today with the company, VA has now
committed to starting the hotel contract tender process early - a step in
the right direction to rectify the accommodation issues in Perth.

Union and management reps will be doing joint inspections based
on the standards in your EA
The process will kick off over the next few weeks

What this means for crew

SCAN OR PRESS
HERE TO START

twuaus.com/virgin-cc-survey

Your voice matters
This happened because you spoke up. You reported below standard
conditions, stuck together, and made enough noise to push for change. 

This is your reminder to fill out our
TWU survey on issues that matter
to you most in your workplace.

Fill out the survey here.

Let’s keep the
momentum going

What’s next?
The below-standard Townsville hotel, which was recently used as an
overflow option, has now been removed from the access list, meaning it
will no longer be booked for crew stays. VA is reviewing how it was
booked, and we’ll share their process with you and push for changes to
prevent this happening again.
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